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THE ELLWOOD CITY HOSPITAL

724 Pershing Street, Ellwood City, PA 16117
(724) 752-0081
FAX (724) 752-0966

October 15, 2010
Letter of Recommencfation for Victoria Miller
Dear Sirs,

I have had the pleasure of knowing Victoria Miller since the beginning of this year. Victoria worked with
me on a recruitment initiative for an internal medicine physician to join an existing multi specialty
practice, I found Victoria to be very professional in all aspects of our business relationship. She
maintained vigilant contact with the candidate and me throughout the process. Victoria was open and
understanding of the situation and the corresponding benefits and limitations. She advocated on behalf of
the candidate when needed and balanced the concerns of the practice as well.

We were successful in this first initiative and I will engage her services the next time we have a need.
Please feel free to contact me with any specific questions you may have.
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